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         Dr Porus Bustani 
         Consultant Neonatologist 
         Neonatal Unit 
         Jessop Wing 
         Tree Root Walk 
         Sheffield 
         S10 2SF 
 
         Tel: 0114 2268230  
 
Centre Number:  
Patient Study Number:  
 
Acronym and title of study: PlaNet-2 Platelets for Neonatal Transfusion Study  
Randomised Controlled Trial  
ISRCTN: 
 
Dear Dr ____________ 
 
Your patient, ________________ (date of birth             ), has been entered into the above 
trial.   

 
I am writing to inform you that the above baby was enrolled into a clinical study during their 
recent stay in the neonatal unit (NICU).  The purpose of the study is to find out at what level 
of platelet count we should give platelet transfusions in babies with thrombocytopaenia who 
are not bleeding. Currently we have no clear understanding of the level of platelet count 
which should be used to decide when to give platelet transfusions to babies.  It is also not 
clear whether these transfusions are always necessary, especially knowing that all 
transfusions carry a degree of risk.  
 
The baby is no longer actively participating in the study, as they have been discharged 
home, but there will be a follow up at two years.  
 
The follow up part of the study involves collecting data about the child’s development at a 
corrected age of 2 years. This is common in many large neonatal trials. We will be 
contacting the paediatricians, neonatologists, parents/guardians at that time, to complete a 
short assessment of their development.  
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the parent information sheet for this trial.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr Porus Bustani 

Consultant Neonatologist 


